Engineering Prof

Receives Awards

Paul Narbutovskih, Ph. D, a
member of the faculty of the
Rayen School of Engineering, was
recently honored by the presenta-
tion of the Westinghouse Electric
Corporation Vice President’s
Award.

The award was made by Vice
President J. K. Hodnette, follow-
ing a dinner in Mr. Hodnette's
honor at the Sharon Country Club.

Mr. Narbutovskih’s award was
for “outstanding diligence and ac-
complishment in the analysis and
solution of the thermal problems
associated with transformer de-
sign and operation; invention of
new and simple method of calcu-
lating thermal transient phenom-
ena;

“Promotion and development
of a revolutionary new method of
transformer cooling; unstinted
effort in furthering the education
of younger engineers; and the
ability to apply his analytical tal-
ents to a wide variety of prob-
lems.”

Professor Narbutovskih, a reg-
istered engineer, received his B.
A, E.E,, and Ph. D. degrees from
Stanford University. He joined
the Youngstown College faculty in
November of 1946.



